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December 21, 2020 

 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 

Re: Revisions to Endorsement PP 55 45 – Limited Transportation 
Network Driver Coverage (No Passenger) – North Carolina 

The Facility Board of Governors has approved, and the Commissioner of Insurance 
has approved, revisions to Endorsement PP 55 45 – Limited Transportation Network 
Driver Coverage (No Passenger) – North Carolina, for use with the Personal Auto 
Policy in the Facility.  The revisions were made in order to align with changes made to 
the Personal Automobile Program regarding the addition of vehicle sharing and delivery 
services exclusions. This endorsement removes the requirement to schedule the 
specific transportation network platforms.   

Please note that the Facility has adopted this endorsement and manual rule as the only 
endorsement and manual rule to be used with a ceded Personal Auto Policy. 
Regardless of what policy form a member company chooses to use in the voluntary 
market, the company is required to use endorsement PP 55 45 and the associated 
manual rule for any policy ceded to the Facility.  

Copies of the revised endorsement will be distributed in the usual way. 

Please see to it that this circular is brought to the attention of all interested personnel in 
your company. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Andy Montano 

Automobile Manager 
AM:klj  
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